
Kindred Hospital Bay Area
NUHW Tech Unit

BARGAINING UPDATE
Kindred rejected NINE (9) out of TEN (10) of our proposals at our last negotiations meeting, June 23.
Among the articles they rejected were OUR WAGES proposal, as well as other items regarding Seniority, Holidays and Health Insurance! 
Kindred’s chronic understaffing is in part a consequence of LOW WAGES, and Kindred knows it.  
Meanwhile, Kindred caregivers are doing the work of two or three people, on wages that are already low.
So far, the company hasn’t made a real commitment to turning this situation around; now it’s the time to speak up and act so that we can 
get a FAIR CONTRACT for the hard work we do at Kindred! Are you ready to get involved?   

OUR WAGE PROPOSAL

NUHW.ORG
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For more information, contact your steward or NUHW Organizer Nelson Soza at (510) 850-4725


